
Dear Colleagues, 
 
It is my pleasure to announce the recipient of the 2020 Sarah K. Wood Award for Outstanding Staff 
Performance….. 

 
 

Coppelia Liebenthal 

Executive Assistant and Senior Communications Coordinator 
Epidemiology 

 
 
This award was established by friends and admirers of Sarah K. Wood in tribute to her many years of 
exceptional service to Harvard University and the Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health.  Coppelia is 
an excellent example of someone who demonstrates all of the qualities represented in this award.  We 
will further recognize Coppelia at the School’s online convocation ceremony on May 28. We hope you 
will join us to virtually support Coppelia in receiving the award.  
 
Many thanks to all who took the time to nominate someone and to the School-wide recognition 
committee for their work on this award!  
 
For more information on this award and other types of staff recognition at the School, click HERE.  
 
Best, 
Linda 
 
 

https://www.hsph.harvard.edu/human-resources/recognition-and-school-wide-events/#rewards

